
We are going to create a Pumpkin Patch in our playground 

on Tuesday, October 27 for all students.   Your child will 

have the opportunity to choose their own pie size pumpkin 

to take home with them during this week. The cost of this 

activity is $3.50 per child and will be charged to your 

account October 1.  Please add this fee to your October 

tuition. 

     Happy Halloween!! 

        Bobbie Noonan Staff                                       

 

 


